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Discontinuation of TT Therma Trim and HT 

High Trim Baseboard Product Families  
 

 

Dear Weil-McLain Partners, 
  
Due to supply-related issues, Weil-McLain has made the decision to discontinue sales 

of our TT Therma Trim and HT High Trim baseboard product families. We will continue to 

ship TT and HT products while supplies last. We are making every effort to fill the open 

orders that we have received. If we are unable to fill an order that you placed, our 

Distributor Support team will contact you. 
  
Our CIBB Cast Iron Baseboard product line remains fully available.  
  
We apologize for any inconvenience and, as always, appreciate your support.   

 

 
  

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 


